From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: A303 proposal for dual carriageway between Countess roundabout and Berwick Down/Stonehenge
Date: 30 July 2022 13:16:54

I was passed a letter dated 13 July 2022 from the DfT by my neighbour asking for comments on a proposal to
construct a dual carriage way on the A303 between Countess Roundabout and Berwick Down, Wiltshire.

A dual carriage way in a cutting is a much more sensible and affordable proposition than the tunnel. I would
give it my full support. A tunnel, however, is a different matter. The whole idea is ludicrous. Expensive,
disruptive and the end result for Amesbury would be far worse thanks to the ridiculous idea of putting the A345

at Countess over a flyover.

Yours faithfully
Sophy Buckley






